
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents,           19/07/2025 
 

Due to heavy rain in the city, the scheduled exam of 15th July 

2025 was rescheduled earlier and today the scheduled exam of 

19th July 2025 needs to be conducted on the new date due to 

unexpected holiday. 

Therefore, the new dates of the examination which was scheduled 

on 15th July 2025 and 19th July 2025 (today) are as follows:-  
 

Scheduled Exam Dates Classes New Exam Dates 

15th July 2025 

(Tuesday) 

Nursery & KG 24/07/2025(Thu.) 

I to VIII 24/07/2025(Thu.) 
IX 22/07/2025(Tue.) 

X 21/07/2025(Mon.) 

XII 22/07/2025(Tue.) 
   

19th July 2025 

(Saturday) 

Nursery & KG 25/07/2025(Fri.) 

I to VIII 25/07/2025(Fri.) 
IX 23/07/2025(Wed.) 

X 22/07/2025(Tue.) 

XII 23/07/2025(Wed.) 
 

Please note :- 

1. Only the exams of 15th and 19th July 2025 will be conducted on the 

new dates and exams of other subjects will be conducted as per the 

time table given earlier. 

2. Parent Teacher meeting is also shifted and will be held on 

Saturday, 02nd August 2025 & timing will be 08.00 am to 11.00 

am. 

3. Regular Classes will be held on Saturday, 26th July 2025 for all the 

students.  

 

                                                                  PRINCIPAL 


